
Paragraph on A Teacher
A teacher is an architect of a nation. He plays an important role in
building up an educated nation. He removes the darkness of ignorance
from a lot of labor in his act according to the needs of his audience
which is his class. He can hold the attention and interest of his
students. He is a clear speaker with a good, strong pleasing voice
that is under his control. He does not sit motionless before his
class. He makes lessons interesting to the students. He makes his
students confident and proves them clever. Everybody has something
valuable inside him. A good teacher discovers the treasure hidden
inside of each student. He also wants the students happy and for
this, he keeps them busy. A good teacher never hankers after money.
His only thought is how he could present the nation as a good
citizen. He feels very happy when he can teach his students good
lessons and his students make good results. Indeed the lifestyle of a
teacher is very simple and he has no pride and zealousness inside
him. So, he is always respected by all.

Or,

Paragraph on A Teacher
A man or woman who teaches students in any educational institution is
called a teacher. He is an important person and an architect of a
nation. He plays an important role in building up an educated nation.
He is a friend, philosopher, and guide to the students. He makes any
topic very interesting to the students so students get much pleasure
in understanding the topic. He awakens the students and makes them
more eager to study and do other social and religious activities
besides study. He also makes them more confident and proves them
clever. The hidden treasure of each student is brought out by the
touch of the teacher. Several times he makes his students very busy
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by giving them homework and assignments. He does everything for the
students. He nurses the young minds as carefully as the gardener
handles the seedlings. The importance of his service knows no bounds.
He teaches his students the methods of living because a good teacher
knows the modern method of teaching. He is friendly with them. He
tries to make his students well-disciplined, punctual, attentive,
truthful, and honest. He is also considered a respectable man.
Everybody respects him for his activities. After all, a good teacher
never runs after money. His only thought is how he could present the
nation as a good inhabitant.

Or,

 A Teacher
Question: Write a paragraph about A Teacher’ by answering the
questions below,

Who is a teacher?
What is his role?
Why is his job so important?
What is his motto?
How does a teacher become successful?

Answer:  A teacher is the guardian of civilization and culture. He is
an architect of a nation. Socrates, Plato, and Aristotle were also
teachers who made tremendous contributions and played a historical
role in the development of human civilization. The role of a teacher
is important because he rouses the thirst for knowledge among his
students. He molds the character of his students, and nourishes and
develops the human qualities of his students so that they may become
good citizens of a nation as well as of the world. He helps his
students to develop their mind and body. A good teacher is devoted to



his profession. A good teacher does not run after money or any
material gain. He always thinks about the mental, intellectual, and
spiritual development of his students. He proves his worth when he
can satisfy the inquisitiveness of his students with proper
explanations and the right information. A teacher becomes successful
in the true sense when he can develop all the latent human qualities
of his students to make him a worthy citizen.


